
ESL MEETING MINUTES  
October 11, 2016 

 
In Attendance: 
Allison Carr 
Jenny Simon 
Rebecca Loya 

Debbie Mochidome 
Evelyn Uyemura 
Tom Lew 

Elise Geraghty 
Matt Kline

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Elise reminded everyone that there will be an Earthquake Drill on Thursday, October 20, 
at 10:20 a.m.  

• Elise announced Tom Lew’s campus-wide retirement celebration: Monday, October 31, 
in the mailroom, (tentatively) from 1:00 – 3:00.  

 
  SLO ASSESSMENTS CONDUCTED SPRING, 2016  
 Kevin reports that all spring assessments are in TracDat  
 
SLO ASSESSMENTS TO BE CONDUCTED FALL, 2016: 
 

• ESL 51A – Grace Shibata and Nitza 
• ESL 51B – Debbie Mochidome 
• ESL 51C – Nitza  
• ESL 52A – Evelyn and Rebecca 
• ESL 52B, SLOs 1, 2, 3, 4 – Jenny  
• ESL 52C – Matt and Allie Sharon 

 
PLO Assessment 

• The ESL PLO Assessment needs to be done this year. The department will use the data 
collected for the 52 series this semester to write the PLO report in the spring.  

    
NON-CREDIT ESL 

• Matt said that ESL Non-Credit Certificate of Competency and the zero-credit course 
called ESL 100, similar to our current English 100 course have been OK’s and are on 
their way to be approved. The other non-credit courses he is working on are completed 
and awaiting approval. 

  
COMMON ASSESSMENT INITIATIVE     

• Rebecca has filled out the competency mapping chart. She showed and explained the 
mapping chart to the faculty on the overhead projector.  She will copy the complete maps 
and put them in faculty mailboxes for their review.  

 
 


